
 

Coin Drive 
 

 This year, our first-grade classes will be holding 
coin drive to raise money for the Northeast Arkansas 

Humane Society. 
 

We will practice our money counting skills for the 
duration of this project. 

 
We will be collecting pennies, nickels, and dimes 

from October 1st-October 15th. 
 

The first-grade class that collects the most money in 
coins will win an EXTRA RECESS! 

 

   

      


